
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
8th May 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Y6 SATs week beginning 13th May 2019 
As we head into the last few days before SATS we would like to remind you that your child must be in 
school for the days of the tests. If your child is unwell, you must inform the school and we will be able to 
advise you what to do. In most instances your child can come into school, sit the test and go home 
afterwards if they are unwell.  
 
In order for your child to do their best in the tests it is important that they are not late for school, have plenty 
of sleep and have breakfast. To support children during this time, we would like children to arrive to school 
earlier than normal so that we can provide the children with a breakfast and a drink. It will also give children 
the time to settle in school before their tests. 
 
Please can the Y6 children arrive to school for 8.15am. There is no charge for this. 
 
Lastly, we would like to wish all the children in Year 6 the best of luck for SATS. They have been working 
so hard, showing great determination and resilience, and should be proud of their progress this year 
regardless of the outcome of the tests. They have all shown excellent attitudes to learning. We would also 
like to thank you for your support in working with the school in preparing the children for the tests by 
encouraging them to complete their homework and revision. If you have any queries or questions regarding 
the SATS please see the class teachers. 
 
Homework 
It is vital that you use your time this weekend before SATs wisely. Please complete and tick as many as 
possible of the following homework tasks.  
 
Ride your bike (don’t fall off!)  Spend some time with the 

people you love  
Cook or make something 

Read a book  Go outside and enjoy the 
weather 

Play in your garden or at the 
park 

Watch your favourite Tv 
programme 

Rest  See friends  

 
If you feel you have to, you may revise, BUT you can only do this for a maximum of one-hour total! 
 
Remember, Mrs Knight, Mrs Dobson and Mrs Hanson are in charge of worrying; you don’t need to. You are 
all amazing and we couldn’t be more proud of you.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Dobson, Mrs Knight and Mrs Hanson 
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